
 

Circular No.15/2024-25          23rd July 2024 

 

Dear Parent, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Laurus-The Universal School will be embarking on  a new and 

engaging learning journey with Khan Academy, an acclaimed educational platform offering 

personalized learning experiences in English, Mathematics and Science. 

 

Why Khan Academy? 

Personalized Learning: Tailored lessons to meet each student’s needs. 

Interactive Content: Engaging videos, practice exercises, and quizzes. 

Flexibility: Accessible anytime, making it easy for students to learn at their own pace. 

 

How It Works: 

1. Account Setup: We will send a link to join the course through mail. Please login with students 

school email id only.  

2. Course Selection: Students will be enrolled in courses that align with our curriculum. 

3. Progress Monitoring: Both teachers and parents can track student progress and provide 

additional support where needed. 

 

Your Role as Parents: 

Encouragement: Motivate your child to regularly engage with the platform. 

Support: Assist with any technical issues or questions about the content. 

Monitor Progress: Use Khan Academy’s parent tools to keep an eye on your child’s learning journey. 

Getting Started: 

The school has already shared the link for varied courses to students mail ID. Please ensure your child 

has access to a device (computer/tablet) and internet to make the most out of this learning 

experience. 



We believe that this integration will enhance our students’ learning experience and provide them with 

valuable skills for their academic future. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Principal 


